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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

As the weather improves and school camp is coming up, you may wish your child to wear sun cream. 

 

We would recommend that your child brings sun cream into school and it should be labelled with their name 

as they should only be using what has been sent in from home. T 

hey cannot share with other pupils. 

 

If you feel your child requires assistance to apply the sun cream please complete the attached form and 

return it to school and the Head Teacher can give approval for this. This also applies if your child is 

attending school camp. 

 

Information regarding the Council’s policy regarding sun cream can be found on the school website. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

 

      @CedarbankSchool 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


